Hi ABSC volunteer,
I am sorry that you have experienced some trouble requesting your volunteer refund. You most likely are experiencing a problem due to one of following:
1. Chose the incorrect club: ABSC is listed just below "Albany Berkeley Girls’ Softball League," and sometimes people click on it by mistake.

2. Chose the incorrect orange button. The correct button is PLAYER REFUND because the refund is part of the player registration fees.

3. Chose the wrong season and/or age group, e.g. spring 2015 Under-7 Girls.

4. Chose the incorrect credit card or the credit card has expired. If you are not sure which one you used email marianne Fisher.

5. Did not enter the CC number correctly, e.g. left spaces between some numbers.

6. Credit card information does not match the home address you entered.

One of these should do the trick. If not, please let me know.
Thank you for volunteering for the club this season. I hope that you and your team had a fun soccer season!

Marianne Fisher
marianne@abscsoccer.com
510-525-7720
